
Tarrytown Uses Recycled Paper 

              
 
 

VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD – REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21, 2018 
VILLAGE HALL – 8:00 P.M. 

 
 

MEETING CANCELLED WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21, 2018 

DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER, MEETING IS RESCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, 

MARCH 28, 2018 AT 8:00 P.M. 

 

CONTINUED 
 

1. 23 Independence Street  ARB approval to change front doors to garage. 
(Zara Residence) 
ADJOURNED 

 

2. 140 Wildey Street   ARB approval for exterior renovations.  
(McDonald’s) 
 

NEW 

 

3. 22 Glenwolde Park  ARB approval for a second story addition.  (Pending  
(Cerqueira Residence)  Planning Board and Zoning Board Approvals) 
ADJOURNED 

 

4. 99 Van Wart Avenue  ARB approval for exterior renovations; deck extension,  
(Pierre Residence)  replace existing siding, new front portico and new stone  
ADJOURNED   façade over existing brick. 

 

5. 86 Riverview Avenue  ARB approval to reface existing retaining walls. 
(Gerber Residence) 
 

6. 8A Main Street   ARB “Certificate of Appropriateness” to replace existing 
(AT&T)    awning sign. 
 

7. 124 Wildey Street  ARB approval to install a new wall sign. 
(Grass Roots Kitchen) 
 

8. 9 Halfmoon Lane   ARB approval of a 1 story addition. 
(Zambelletti Residence) 
 

DISCUSSION 

 
Changes to amend Architectural  
Review Board Chapter 9-4 code  
revisions. 

 
 
 



 
 
 


